
Approved Aberdeen City and Shire Strategic 
Development Plan Published

The Aberdeen City and Shire Strategic Development Planning Authority, on 
behalf of Aberdeen City Council and Aberdeenshire Council hereby give notice 
that they have published the Aberdeen City and Shire Strategic Development 
Plan, as approved by Scottish Ministers. The new plan came into force on 28 
March 2014 and replaced the Aberdeen City and Shire Structure Plan (2009).

Copies of the Strategic Development Plan along with the Scottish Ministers’ 
decision letter are available for inspection at both Council Headquarters and 
all public libraries in the plan area. They can also be accessed from the SDPA 
website. 

The Scottish Ministers’ decision to approve the plan is final, subject to the right 
conferred by Section 238 of the Town and Country Planning (Scotland) Act 1997. 
This allows any person aggrieved by the Scottish Ministers’ decision to apply to 
the Court of Session within 6 weeks from the date of publication of the Plan, as 
modified. The Court may quash the plan (in whole or in part) if it is satisfied that 
it is not within the powers of the Act or that the applicant’s interests have been 
substantially prejudiced by a failure to comply with any requirement of the Act.
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